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1. Industrial Technology Building​. David, Guy, and I are ex-officio members on the 
committee charged with planning the new building. The committee met recently, and 
Jason presented data on career opportunities for different sectors. The committee asked 
for additional data on the automotive program. There seems to be a consensus to 
engage a consultant to formalize a plan, though no action was taken. The committee 
plans to meet again soon.  

 
2. UCC Foundation​. I am saddened by the announcement that Susan Taylor will be 

leaving the college in June to move to Blacksburg, Virginia, where her husband has 
accepted a job. I will work closely with the College and Foundation leadership as we 
seek a replacement director.  


